
 
 

Official Notice! 
 

South Brunswick Board of Education 
Monmouth Junction, New Jersey 08852 

 
Cancellation of FSMC RFP  

 
 
The South Brunswick Board of Education, through the Office of the School 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary and pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3 (a), 
hereby provides official notice of the cancellation of the following bid scheduled 
to be opened on Thursday, April 11th 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Food Service Management Company  
(FSMC)  

Cost Reimbursable  
Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 
The South Brunswick Board of Education pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3 (a), has 
cancelled the FSMC RFP set to open on Thursday, April 11th, 2024 at 11:00 a.m.  
The district will issue a new FSMC RFP with revised specifications and a new 
opening date soon.  
 
 
 
     David Pawlowski 
   School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

South Brunswick Board of Education 
Monmouth Junction, New Jersey 08852 

     


